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Dear Families, 

What a week we have had in school – as the saying goes “It never rains but it pours!” With all the heavy rainfall the 
school was flooded in 9 different areas and the hall looked like a paddling pool. I must thank Mr Shields, Miss Green 
and Mrs Green our Premises Staff for the brilliant clean-up operation they carried out to get the school back up and 
running safely as soon as they could – what a brilliant team!  

This Sunday is Father’s Day so don’t forget to make a card for your Dad or that extra special person in your life! 

 

The Gospel for this Sunday is Matthew 10:26 – 31. This line is one of my favourites from scripture, it always brings 
great comfort: 

“God even knows how many hairs are on your head. So 
don’t be afraid.” 

 

God has perfect knowledge of us all, we are protected, special, valued and loved by Him! 

 

At the moment we remain open for Key Workers only. I am awaiting correspondence from the City Council so that we 
can put our plan into action to increase our opening for some more pupils. I will let you know as soon as I hear 
anything. Thank you all for your understanding with this matter – I know how frustrating it is for those of you who 
were expecting to return. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

With best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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